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Statewide partners,
Ohio SIBS is pleased to announce we’ve been awarded a grant from the Ohio Department of Developmental Disabilities to enhance and sustain family capabilities across the state of Ohio.  Ohio SIBS will be collaborating, training and providing materials to 5 to 10 regional volunteer facilitators.  Volunteer facilitators will then link with siblings and families in their region to provide training and network opportunities.
Ohio SIBS is asking for recommendations or names of potential volunteer facilitators from your membership, or suggestions from people you may know.  
We will begin our regional visits in June.  If you know someone who has interest, please contact Deb Plaza, either through email or phone by June 20h, 2016 with the recommendations/names.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are excited to work on this grant and further opportunities for siblings and families across Ohio, and thank you in advance for your suggestions. 
Deb Plaza, Project Coordinator
Dplaza@columbus.rr.com
(614) 565 - 6469
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